CITY OF SHUEYVILLE
Rezoning request public hearing
The Planning and Zoning Commission will be reviewing an application for rezoning from the Robert Novotny Revocable Trust who owns the property at the Northeast corner of the intersection of 120th Street & Club Road in the City of Shueyville. A public hearing will be held for the rezoning at the Shueyville Community Center, 2863 120th St NE, Swisher, IA 52338 on February 24, 2020 at 7 pm.
The property requesting rezoning is currently zoned as Residential. The Trustee of the Trust, Renee K. Hanrahan, request to have this property rezoned to PUBLIC use to accommodate a greenspace/park and “Welcome to Shueyville” signage. After the park is completed, the Trust will donate/transfer/Deed the property to the City of Shueyville.
